
From: Scanlon, Amy
To: Scanlon, Amy
Subject: FW: the houses at 123 and 127 W. Gilman St.
Date: Monday, February 17, 2014 3:09:27 PM

 
 
From: Donna Vukelich 
Sent: Monday, February 17, 2014 2:57 PM
To: Rummel, Marsha; Scanlon, Amy; David McLean; Stuart Levitan; Michael Rosenblum; Christina
Slattery; Erica Fox Gehrig
Subject: the houses at 123 and 127 W. Gilman St.
 
 
Dear Landmarks Commission Members,
 
As a Madison native and someone interested in local history (and worried about the speed with
which many of our landmarks are disappearing), I am asking the Commission to table the
proposal that would move the house at 123 W. Gilman and tear down the house at 127 W.
Gilman St.  Those houses have particular importance in Madison in terms of civil rights issues,
including the beginnings of Madison's gay rights movement, the TAA and other key social issues
that have long been so important to Madison's history.
 
I hope you will consider tabling this proposal in light of the importance these houses have.
 
all best,
 
Donna Vukelich-Selva
(former TAA member, former resident of the 100 block of W. Gilman)
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